

Meeting the candidate

Provincial NDP leader Bob Rae's wife, Arlene Perly-Rae, assists Noel Duignan to officially open the North-Halton NDP candidate's campaign riding office Wednesday afternoon. The campaign office is located on Guelph Street. (Heraid photo)

Students eligible for proxy vote

Students will be eligible to vote by proxy in Ontario's 35th provincial general election on September 6, 1990 as long as they are qualified electors and are duly registered at a recognized educational institution.

Proxy voting allows an elector to authorize another qualified elector in the same electoral district to vote on his or her behalf. A qualified elector may not act as proxy for more than two electors.

If voting by proxy or in person it is the responsibility of students to ensure that their names are on the list of electors for the polling division where they ordinarily reside.

Proxy application forms may be obtained from any Returning Officer throughout the Province. Once completed, the form must be presented to the Returning Officer in the electoral district where the student resides.

Upon receipt of the proxy application form, the Returning Officer may then issue a certificate to the proxy voter who will, in turn, present it at the polling place to exchange it for a ballot.

Persons eligible to vote in this election are those who, on election day, are 18 years of age or older, a Canadian citizen, and have resided in Ontario for the six month period prior to election day, and whose names are on the list of electors or on a certificate to vote in the electoral district where they reside.

Big Shoppers

Woman purchase approximately 80 percent of all consumer goods.

MY GENERATION

"Fashions For The Young At Heart"

115 MAIN ST. S., GEORGETOWN
Across From Knox Church 873-2851

STEVEN C. FOSTER B.A., LL.B. BARRISTER

BARRISTER & SOLICITOR

37 MAIN ST. SOUTH GEORGETOWN, ONT. L7G 3G2

873-4961 FAX: 873-4962



CORPORATE

PURCHASING AGENTS

IPA · OX

IPA Systems, 215 Traders Blvd. E. (4A) Mississauga, Ontario L4Z 3K5 416 - **760-3393**

IPA IS NOW AT YOUR DISPOSAL TO SOURCE THE PRODUCTS OF YOUR CHOICE — AND USUALLY AT TRADE PRICES: new and rebuilt COPIERS and FAX, standard and custom OFFICE FURNITURE, new and refurbished SYSTEMS FURNITURE, CABINETS, SEATING, SAFES and more — MUCH MORE. WE ASSURE COMPLETE SERVICE!

CALL TODAY - YOU'LL SAVE TOMORROW!

Voters' list revisions

Voters' list revisions for Ontario's 35th provincial general election will take place between August 16 and September 5. The election will be held on September 6, 1990.

Qualified electors who were not enumerated may have their names added during the revision period up to and including the day preceding election day. Additions, corrections and deletions from the preliminary lists of electors, prepared following the door to door enumeration, may also be made at this time.

Urban electors must have their names on the list of electors or on a certificate to vote. The Returning Officer or a revision assistant will provide such a certificate to people added to the list following the enumeration period. These electors must present their certificate at their polling place to receive a ballot and vote.

On election day, rural electors not on the list may still vote, provided they take an oath and are accompanied by an elector who is on the list in that same polling division and who will vouch for them.

Electors whose names are not on the list should contact the Returning Officer in their electoral district. Revisions to the list will be reviewed by the Returning Officer during posted office hours.

The office of the Returning Officer can be easily identified through the display of the Elections Ontario sign.

Elections Ontario advertisements, in daily and weekly newspapers throughout the province, will provide numbers to call for election information. Directory Assistance will also be able to provide the telephone number of the returning office, when asked for Elections Ontario and the name of the electoral district.

Persons eligible to vote in this election must be at least 18 years of age on election day, a Canadian citizen at the time of voting, and a resident of Ontario for the six month period prior to election day. Their names must be on the list of electors or on a certificate to vote for the electoral district where they reside.

Police seeking robbery thugs

Three men wearing nylon stocking masks, one carrying a crowbar, robbed a Synergy Gas Bar at 1537 Trafalgar Road in Oakville Aug. 11 at about 3 a.m., Halton Regional Police say.

The three men entered the gas bar and demanded money from the attendant. The attendant was assaulted with the crowbar, police say, and an undisclosed amount of money was taken from the gas bar. The attendant did not require medical attention.

Police say the three men fled the area on foot. The first suspect is described as a white male 5'5", 130 pounds, blue eyes. The other two males were both white males, however nylon masks prevented the attendant from obtaining further descriptions.

Police are investigating the robbery.





SAVENOW... ON RCA, ELECTROHOME/MITSUBISHI, TOSHIBA AND GOLDSTAR

SPECIAL PURCHASE

14" COLOR TV		•	٠,	•	•	٠	•	'348.00
20" COLOR RMOTE TV 28" COLOR REMOTE TV.								*648.00
DELUXE VCR ON SCREEN DELUXE STEREO VCR ON	١.							*338.00



GUARANTEED SERVICE WITH ALL SALES

Phone 877-3405

14 WESLEYAN STREET

Just off Main Street



"... I've completed my B.A. parttime at Laurier and am now beginning to see my career goals within my reach. Going back to university is a good idea whether or not you want to complete a degree. There's personal satisfaction in learning something new . . . and you meet a lot of nice people."

> Sarah Jane Olszewski Brampton, Ontario

Exploring New Horizons

FALL SEMESTER 1990 September 10 - December 21

Laurier offers courses both through classroom lectures and at a distance, through Telecollege. In Brampton, degree programs are available on a part-time basis in six disciplines, or you can work toward a Diploma in Business Administration, or an Arts Certificate. Rather than completing a program, you may want to study only for your own interest and enjoyment. Whatever your motivation, we're here to help you achieve your educational goals.

Classes are available for part-time students at Brampton Centennial Secondary School, 251 McMurchy Avenue South, Brampton. Teleconferences for Telecollege courses are also held at this location. We're sure that at Laurier, you'll find classes that suit your interests, career and schedule.

(519) 884-1970 Extension 4447

For a complimentary copy of the Fall/Winter Part-time Studies Course Calendar or for personal assistance – just call us.



75 University Ave. West, Waterloo, Ontario N2L 3C5